
We are learning

Upcoming Events

Reminders

Contact Info

Maths: We are learning about graphs. 
Students are practising how to plot points, 
draw straight-line graphs, and interpret 
information from different types of graphs. 
This links to the national curriculum focus on 
using algebra and coordinates to describe 
relationships and solving problems by 
representing them visually.  

English GCSE: The lessons this half term are 
on reading, looking for explicit and implicit 
information explaining the writer’s choice of 
language 

English Entry level 3: 
Our focus is on speaking and listening and 
reading this half term around the topic of 
Charities.

Science: We are learning about the human 
organ systems, focusing on the heart and 
lungs. Students are exploring how these 
organs work together in the circulatory and 
respiratory systems to transport oxygen and 
nutrients around the body. This links to the 
national curriculum aim of understanding 
how the body’s systems interact to keep us 
healthy.

Computing: Spreadsheets - Students are 
learning how to use and create 
spreadsheets for real world situations.

Preparation for adulthood: Students are 
learning about setting and achieving goals. 
They are practising how to identify what they 
want to achieve, break this down into smaller 
steps, and reflect on their progress. This 
supports the national curriculum focus on 
developing personal wellbeing, resilience, 
and career skills, helping young people to 
plan for their future and work towards their 
aspirations.

PE: Health and Wellbeing

PE is on a Tuesday.
Food Technology is 

Thursday. 

Annual Reviews are 
happening this half 

term. 
Expressive Arts Drop 

Down Day - 13th 
October.

Rachel’s Email –
rlawson@bentsgreen.sheffield.s

ch.uk
Brad’s Email –

bjones@bentsgreen.sheffield.sch.uk 
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